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Those in attendance who 
wished so, received a small 
cross on their foreheads, 
made from burning the 
palms from last Easter’s 
Palm Sunday service. We 
hope you can join us for 
Evening Prayer during Lent, 
each Wednesday from 
March 1 through March 29, 
at 5:00 p.m. Please see our 
website, 
www.stphilipschurch.ca for 
our Lent and Easter services.  

And there are other 
events going on at St. 
Philip’s! With the support of 
the County Sustainability 
Group (CSG), we are organ-
izing a series of Saturday 
morning presentations, with 
theme ‘Living More Sustain-
ably’. The purpose of these 
presentations is to inform 
people in The County with 
ways of living that will lower 
the impact of our use of na-

ture’s gifts and resources, 
and thereby reducing our 
‘environmental footprint’. 
The presentations will also 
provide information about 
resources that are available 
to people living in this area. 
The first presentation will 
take place on Saturday, 
March 25, 2023. 

Our first speaker will be 
Vicki Emlaw, of Vicki’s Veg-

gies. Vicki will draw on her 
long food growing experience 
in her presentation “Organic 
Gardening & Seed Saving”. 
Our second speaker will be 
Matt Bulley, a specialist in 
designing and installing 
heating systems, who will talk 
about “Air-source heat 
pumps for heating and air-
conditioning homes".  This is 
a new, environmentally                        
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-By Elizabeth Hill 

We hope you were able to 
join us for our first in-person 
Pancake Supper since 2020, 
as it was a very successful 
event! The supper was by 
donation only, and we raised 
over $565, all of which will go 
to DOORS – the Diocese of 
Ontario Refugee Support. 
DOORS helps groups set up a 
sponsorship committee and 
equip them to become spon-
sors for refugees.  

Lent began on February 
22, 2023, and at St. Philip’s 
Church in Milford we began 
our series of Wednesday ser-
vices with Ash Wednesday. 


